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File #: 22-2934, Version: 1

TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the North Port Commission
FROM: Heather Taylor, MMC, City Clerk

TITLE: Approval of John K. Dalton as the Development, Engineering, Planning Member Representative on the
Community Economic Development Advisory Board to Serve a Term from June 7, 2022 to June 7, 2024.

Recommended Action

Approve John K. Dalton as the Development, Engineering, Planning Member Representative on the Community
Economic Development Advisory Board to serve a term from June 7, 2022 to June 7, 2024.

Background Information

Currently, there are three Member vacancies on the Community Economic Development Advisory Board, including one
vacancy for a Development, Engineering, Planning Representative. The vacancies have been announced as required.
The City Clerk has received one application from John K. Dalton and there have been no other applications submitted.
Mr. Dalton has been a resident of North Port for over 12 months and does not presently serve on any other Board or
Committee. There have been no prior voting conflict disclosures on file with the City by said applicant in accordance with
Florida Statutes 112.3143(6) and his application has been provided for review and consideration.

Strategic Plan

Not applicable

Financial Impact

Not applicable.
Procurement

Not applicable.

Attachments:
1. Florida Statutes 112.3143(6)
2. Application and Backup
Prepared by: Susan Hale, Recording Secretary
Department Director: Heather Taylor, City Clerk
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